
From: Debora Fuchs
To: Elaine McCloskey
Subject: Tree Preservation in New Development
Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 2:39:17 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear City Council,
I respectfully ask that the BIA not be included on the Chapter 1168 working group.
Thank you,
Deb Fuchs
788 Executive Blvd

mailto:debfmfuchs@gmail.com
mailto:EMcCloskey@delawareohio.net


From: Jennifer Kay
To: Elaine McCloskey
Subject: Working group for tree ordinance
Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 3:11:28 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

I request that No One one from the BIA be included in the chapter 1168 working group.

Thank you,

Jennifer Kay
732 Diamond View Drive 
Delaware Ohio 43015

mailto:jennifergkay@gmail.com
mailto:EMcCloskey@delawareohio.net


From: Stacy B. Chaney
To: Elaine McCloskey
Subject: public comment - Council 3/28/2022
Date: Sunday, March 27, 2022 9:59:06 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear City Council, 
I respectfully ask that the BIA not be included on the Chapter 1168 working group.
Thank you,
Stacy Chaney-Blankenship,
943 Executive Blvd, Delaware, OH 43015

mailto:sbchaney@gmail.com
mailto:EMcCloskey@delawareohio.net


From: Lisa V Early
To: Elaine McCloskey
Subject: Trees
Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 7:55:56 AM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear City Council 
I respectfully ask that the BIA not be included on the Chapter 1168 working group!
Thank you
Scott and Lisa Early
443 Taylor Ave, Delaware 

mailto:lmve63@gmail.com
mailto:EMcCloskey@delawareohio.net
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